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Memo 
To: Sandy City Council 
 

From: Chief Bruce Cline  
 

CC: Mayor Zoltanski 
Shane Pace, CAO 

 

Date: September 29, 2022 
 

Re: Capital facilities discussion for Fire Station 31 

 

At your request, I will be providing an update on the Capital facilities discussion for Fire Station 31 
potential relocation options. The discussion will focus on the following items:  
 

• Administration has identified eight (8) potential locations for the relocation of Fire Station 31. 

 

• Chad Littlewood with Babcock Design has been retained to conduct a feasibility study and 

concept design on the eight (8) potential relocation sites.  We will be reviewing the top four (4) 

locations. Chad Littlewood will be available to address any questions. 

 

• We would like to discuss the location and potential purchase of property for the new location of 

station 31 in a closed session.  

 
Please contact me or Shane with any questions. 
 
 
 


